
 

 

Dear Parents/grandparents,  

As part of our history topic this half term, ‘How am I making History?’ We would like to invite you to 

help the children to understand what life was like when you were their age. 

 

If you could send into school some information relating to the titles outlines below we would very 

much appreciate it. It could be photographs or just some notes that we can share with the children 

in class. 

 

We would love it if any grandparents or even great grandparents might be able to come into 

school to talk to the children about their lives when they were children. If you know of anyone who 

is available to do this please email me to arrange: ccraven@stthomasmorerc.rochdale.sch.uk 

We would be looking at Monday 29th September at about 1.30pm for this. 

 

Any information/photos can be sent in with the children or emailed to your child’s class teacher by 

Monday 22nd September. 

Mrs Craven – ccraven@stthomasmorerc.rochdale.sch.uk 

Miss Byrne – obyrne@stthomasmorerc.rochdale.sch.uk 

Miss Kadir – hkadir@stthomasmorerc.rochdale.sch.uk 

 

We thank you for your support and look forward to receiving any information. 

 

Thank you 

Mrs Craven and the KS1 Team 
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